
 

 

 

 

 

 

SDMC MEETING MINUTES 

April 20, 2022 

 

I-ready program was discussed. Features for the program were reviewed in detail 

to help support instruction. Teachers will be trained the 2022-2023 school year on 

how to use all features of the program.  

Protocols for arrival, lunch, and dismissal for this school year will revert back to 

it’s original protocols for the new school year.  

Soccer, robotics, dance, and drama will continue to be extracurricular activities 

for the upcoming school year. Adding; music, cheer, art, gardening.  

Charter schools are recruiting students from the area. Strategies to recruit: 

• Parent satisfaction surveys 

• Visits in the community with flyers 

• Visiting students going to charter schools 

Progress of SIP was discussed.  

 


